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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
World Book Day Competitions and Prizes 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good spirits. As we gear up for the celebration of World Book Day on the 7 
March 2024 at Taverham High School, I am thrilled to share with you the exciting news that we will be 
hosting a series of engaging competitions for our students. These competitions aim to ignite a passion for 
reading, foster creativity, and promote literacy skills amongst our students. 
 
Alongside the thrill of participation, I am delighted to inform you that there will be prizes awarded to 
winners! We believe these incentives will add an extra layer of excitement and motivation for our students 
to participate enthusiastically in the various competitions. 
 
Below is the list of competitions along with their deadlines: 
 

Event Deadline/Date of Event 

Form Door Display Competition 7 March 2024 

Match the Shelfie to the Selfie Lunchtime: 6 March 2024 (in the Library) 

Design a Bookmark Competition 7 March 2024 

Book Cover Re-design Competition 7 March 2024 

Book Trivia Quiz Lunchtime: 5 March 2024 (in the Library) 

Short Story Competition 7 March 2024 

Where's Wally Competition 7 March 2024 

Bookworms Gone Wild: Reading in Crazy Places 7 March 2024 

World Book Day Bingo 7 March 2024 

 
Students can enter competitions either by email to s.heydon@taverhamhigh.org or through physically 
handing in their work to me or by uploading files to the World Book Day Dashboard on the Library Website. 
 
We encourage your child/ward to participate in these competitions for a chance to win exciting prizes, and 
to be announced as winners to the whole school. Please ensure that submissions are made before the 
respective deadlines. 
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Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in fostering a love for literature among our students. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss S Heydon 
Librarian 


